

November 25, 2018

To:

Steve Doran – Galway Companies

At our November monthly meeting we discussed your request to reduce the 30 day requirement for the pre-application notification requirement. It was very helpful for Michele to be available for the discussions at this meeting. She was able to answer many of our questions, and we were glad to meet someone with another promising business in the neighborhood.

During the meeting we decided that we have no objections to this request. Please feel free to move along your project. Please keep us posted on any new developments.

Sincerely,

Steve McCarthy Treasurer Lake Edge Neighborhood Association

CC:

Alder Ahrens, District 15
Brad Koning, Sketchworks Architecture
Michelle Lonergan, Tabby and Jack's
LENA Board of Directors –
Angela Jenkins, President
Justin Williams, Secretary
Members At-Large: AJ Feucht, Nancy Werlein, Trent Halverson